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Arundel Festival Dragon Boat Race – Sunday 28
th
 

August 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that a Dragon Boat rowing race will take place in Arundel on Sunday 28

th
 

August 2016.  The race course will be outside Harbour Limits to the North of the Queen Street road bridge in 
Arundel, however competitors will be using the Arundel Town Quay pontoon for berthing throughout the day. 
 
All vessels are to keep well clear of the Dragon Boats and should take into account the limited 
manoeuvrability of these craft. 
 
Along with safety boats, the harbour patrol boat WINDSONG will be in attendance and Masters should follow 
any directions given by Harbour Patrol crew. 
 
For further information contact the harbour office on 01903 721 215, by email to: 
harbour@littlehampton.org.uk or on VHF Ch 71. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessels or craft. 
 
Cancel this LNtM on completion of event 29

th
 August 2016. 

 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
26

th
 August 2016 
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